
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 

FIVE-YEAR AND ANNUAL PUBLIC HOUSING AUTHORITY (PHA) PLAN  
AND ADMINISTRATIVE PLAN 

 
MICHIGAN STATE HOUSING DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 

 
The Michigan State Housing Development Authority (MSHDA) will hold two public hearings 
regarding the proposed changes to the Five-Year PHA Plan and the Fiscal Year (FY) 2024-25 
Annual Public Housing Authority (PHA) Plan and Administrative Plan in compliance with Section 
903.17 of Title 24 of the Code of Federal Regulations.  
 
The general public is invited to make oral comments and recommendations in-person during the 
public hearings or participate via conference call. The public hearings will take place on the following 
date and times:  
 
                               DATE:  Friday, February 23, 2024 
                               TIME:  9 – 11 a.m. 
                               LOCATION:  Michigan State Housing Development Authority 
                               735 E. Michigan Ave, Lansing, Michigan 48912 
                               Conference Rooms 235 and 335 
                               Conference Call Participation:  1-248-509-0316; Conference ID 562392282# 
 
                               DATE:  Friday, February 23, 2024 
                               TIME:  1 – 3 p.m. 
                               LOCATION:  Michigan State Housing Development Authority, Cadillac Place 
                               3028 W. Grand Boulevard, Suite 4-602, Detroit, Michigan 48202 
                               Conference Room 602-D 
                               Conference Call Participation:  1-866-434-5269; Conference ID 425309 
 
Persons who wish to join one of the public hearings via Microsoft Teams (morning session) or Zoom 
(afternoon session) may contact Deidre Butterworth at butterworthd@michigan.gov or (517) 335-
6275 to receive a link that will allow them to join the hearing by computer at the scheduled time.  
 
Persons who are unable or do not attend one of the public hearings may submit written comments 
by email to butterworthd@michigan.gov or to the address listed below through 5 p.m. February 23, 
2024. 
 
Prior to the hearing, the general public may obtain a copy of the FY 2023-24 Annual PHA Plan and 
Administrative Plan proposed changes by visiting MSHDA’s website at www.michigan.gov/mshda.  
 

  Deidre Butterworth, Policy Manager  
  Michigan State Housing Development Authority 
  Rental Assistance and Homeless Solutions 
  P.O. Box 30044 
  Lansing, Michigan 48909 

 

 Persons with disabilities needing a reasonable accommodation to effectively participate in this 
Information Hearing should contact Kara Hart-Negrich, Office of Legal Affairs, MSHDA at (517) 335-
2273 or (855) 646-7432 at least 7 days prior to the meeting date. 

 
    Amy Hovey 
    Executive Director 

          MSHDA is an Equal Opportunity Employer and an Equal Opportunity Lender.        
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